
Transportation Board Report for February 2020 

Submitted by:  Teri L. DeRoche 

  

 We had another incentive for the students with good behavior.  The 

driver’s put together an ice cream social.  They decorated the driver’s room and 

they put out all the goodies for the ice cream and put a movie on for the students 

to watch while they enjoyed their creations they made with the icrecream and if 

they wanted to they could also make a decoration to take home.  They all 

received an award and got to ride the new team bus back to school after the 

social was over.  They were all exceptionally well behaved. 

 

 

The mechanics been working on the district vehicles that need servicing.  

They been having class with the driver’s showing them what to watch for when 

they pretrip their buses and how to check the fuses and change them if they have 

too.  Bus 2222 got the injectors fixed and we have that bus back from Al’s Diesel.  

We had to send Bus 222 to Al’s Diesel it needed one injector fixed and the heater 

wasn’t working on it they replaced parts on it so now the heater should work 

again.  This concludes our report for the month of February.  

  



 


